
From:                                         Brian Duncan [bduncan@pmt.org]

Sent:                                           Wednesday, May 07, 2008 9:36 AM

To:                                               Betty Miller

Subject:                                     RE: Trustee Zone 5

 Betty, 

 Let this reply serve as permission for you that no election is needed in zone 5 and you have

permission to notify the trustee-elect.  We can officially issue the certificate of election at the

board meeting on the 19th.

 Thanks,

Brian

  From: Betty Miller [mailto:bettym@sd331.k12.id.us] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 9:22 AM

 To: 'Brian Duncan'

 Subject: Trustee Zone 5

 Good morning Brian,

 Yesterday was the deadline for Declaration of Intent for Write-In Candidates and none were

received.  According to Idaho Code 33-502B, notification to the trustee, if no election is needed,

the clerk may issue a certificate or notify the candidate with permission from the Board.

 Thanks,

Betty


